
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Christmas Lights/Decorations – Recreation & Leisure Services 

Submitted By: Tarik Maxwell 

Date Submitted: October 12, 2022 

Work Session Date: October 17, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: October 17, 2022 

Background/History: 

We request $50,000 to replace the Christmas lights and decorations used during Christmas. The current lighting 
has been used for well over ten (10) years. Within that time frame, numerous light bulbs have been replaced 
frequently every season, and many of the strings of lights have bad wiring, which poses a high risk of electric shock 
or electric fire. Further, many of the decorations are damaged or broken, which we have been unable to use over 
the years. The new lights and decorations will provide safety and less energy consumption while presenting a warm 
and welcoming festive look that the community will be proud to have and showcase for many years to come. 

Cost: $ 50,000 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Vote on the approval to purchase new Christmas lights and decorations. 

 


